
The weather will be getting cold. Children need to have winter coats, hats, 

gloves, and any other cold weather attire they would like to go outside for re-

cess and walks.   

Dec. 4th—Patrick turns 5! 

Dec. 15th—Nolan turns 5! 

Dec. 21st—Gideon turns 4! 

Dec. 18th—Early Release 12:30  

Dec. 21st –Jan 1—Holiday Break NO SCHOOL 

(GAP camp is available) 

Jan 4th—Back to School 

 

Dear Families, 

 Happy December! We are starting our study of Europe. This month will be full 

of lots of fun art projects and a cultural view of Christmas in different places of the 

world.  

 We will be celebrating our holidays a little 

differently this year. On Friday, Dec. 18th, we will have a 

community pasta lunch! A sign up sheet will be sent out the 

week before. The day will have fun crafts and a recording of 

our holiday songs. The recording will be emailed out to all 

families.  

 Gap Camp will be available Dec 21-22, 28-31. You 

must sign up in advance for these dates if you need care.  

          We will be collecting new and gently used books for 

BOOK IT FORWARD. 

          Cheers, Ms Laura 
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I m port an t clas sroom Rem in ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   


